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THE COORDINATOR’S CORNER 
August 2013 

 

This is my second update for WBS Coordinators.  I hope you find it useful, and that you will share it with your 

teachers.  Please let me know if there are topics you would like to see covered here.    Now to the news…. 
 

REFERRAL STUDENT INSERT 

Have you ever seen or used this Referral Student Insert (actual size is 8 ½” X 3 ½”)?  It is designed to be sent 

with the Intro lesson to a new referral postal student.  The idea is that you fill in the name of the person who 

referred the student to you (in the blank on the top of the front side).  That way your new referral student will 

know who sent their name in, and they will also see a description of the upcoming lessons in the Master Series.  

Some churches find that this personal touch helps increase retention among referral students.  You can order 

Referral Student Inserts (free of charge) from the WBS Cedar Park office. 

 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Aug 8-20:  WBS God Bless Africa campaign trip to Zimbabwe (Keep us in your prayers!) 

- Sep 15:  WBS seminar @ Hillcrest Church of Christ, 650 E. Ambler Ave, Abilene TX 3-5 pm 

- Sep 18:  WBS breakfast @ Hillcrest Church of Christ, 650 E. Ambler Ave, Abilene TX 7-8:15 am 

 

KEEP US UP TO DATE! 

Do we have your current contact information?  If I haven’t corresponded with you recently, please take a 
minute and send your preferred email and phone number to me at bill@worldbibleschool.net 

 

A REALLY COOL LINK 

Check out this link to see what’s been happening 
on the WBS website over the last 30 days:  

www.worldbibleschool.net/last-thirty  

 

FINALLY…. 
Do you have feedback?  Contact me any time at: 

Bill Colwell 

512-345-8190 

bill@worldbibleschool.net 
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